
Meet the Business Department

The Business Technology Department  
will be holding a Meet and Greet.

Friday, March 6th from 2-3 p.m. 
Riverside Campus, Downtown Medford 

HEC bldg., Room 129 

Since the Business Technology Department offers  
many online classes, we would like to give students  

an opportunity to meet the instructors, learn about the  
various programs, and ask questions.

If you experience a disability that may require some accommodation in order to participate in a Rogue Community College class or activity, please 
notify Disability Services; RVC / TRC 541-245-7537 and RWC 541-956-7337 or disabilityservices@roguecc.edu at least 5 business days in advance.

RCC is an open institution and does not discriminate. For RCC’s non-discrimination 
policy and a full list of regulatory specific contact persons visit the following webpage: 
www.roguecc.edu/nondiscrimination.

www.roguecc.edu/business
mpolen@roguecc.edu

Produced by RCC Marketing Dept. #2697_2020_0214

Come put a face to the name!


